
Invitation 
The Wilmot Softball Association cordially invites 

you to share an evening of fun and friendship.   

Please join us on Sunday September 10, 2017 

at the St. Agatha Community Centre  

 4pm-6pm, 

to officially launch our new organization, 

celebrate our past success stories, announce 

award recipients, unveil our new look and 

logo and discuss as neighbours, our joint 

success that lies ahead! 

Pizza and refreshments will be served. 

If you are planning to attend, please RSVP by 

September 6
th

, 2017 

to: 

mark.murraysr@hotmail.com 


